Northern Pacific Road. May 13, 1898

W. H. Bull to James J. Hill.

States that Hill probably knows the Nor.
Pacific Road intends to own terminal property
at Spokane. Believes Hill has the best ter-
minal location in the city. Would like Hill
to grant his company [Oregon Railroad and
Navigation Co.] joint occupation.
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